[image: image1.png]HOPE RISING PREGNANCY CENTER

WALK~®
o el

SATURDAY
April 29

SOUTHBROOK CHRISTIAN CHURCH

10 am





Suggested Church Announcements
If possible, make an announcement each week beginning March 26 through April 23.  Feel free to modify as needed. Thank you for supporting the ministry!
Example 1:  Help us protect the unborn!
Recent statistics indicate that abortions are on the rise by at least 7% both locally and across Ohio.*  Despite the overturn of Roe v. Wade last June, abortion is still legal in Ohio through 22 weeks.  You can help Hope Rising Pregnancy Center continue to protect the unborn and serve moms and dads in an unexpected pregnancy by participating in this year’s Walk for Life on April 29. Raise funds by becoming a Sponsored Walker or simply give to (or “sponsor”) a Walker! For more details, go to supporthoperising.org. That’s supporthoperising.org.   
(*OH Dept. of Health, 2022)
Example 2:  Help provide services at no cost!
Help save the lives of the unborn and demonstrate God’s grace and compassion to local families by supporting Hope Rising Pregnancy Center’s Walk for Life on April 29 at SouthBrook Christian Church.  Funds raised allow Hope Rising to provide services at no cost, including pregnancy testing, ultrasounds, incentive-based parenting programs, abortion recovery ministry, student outreach, and much more!  Last year, 9 out of 10 women chose LIFE!  Become a Sponsored Walker or sponsor a Walker. To learn how and for more details about the Walk, go to supporthoperising.org.  That’s supporthoperising.org.
